
Getting Around Charles Fort  
 

There are two walkways around Charles Fort, an upper grass walk and a 

lower gravel walk.  Some of the buildings that we can see on our journey 

are pictured below. 

 

    
                         Ships Cannon       Soldiers Quarters  

 

     
        Sentry Box          Sally Port -Tunnel  

 

          
          Lighthouse    Parade Ground 

 



It is best to walk and not to run around Charles Fort.  Following the 

pathways is a good idea.  There are many steps, grass slopes and uneven 

surfaces.  There are high walls around the fort.  It is important that we 

must not climb onto these unprotected areas.  

 

Leaving Charles Fort 

 
When we are ready to leave Charles Fort, we must return any items that 

we borrowed to the Sensory Box in the Ticket Office. 

 

 

 
 

 

We exit Charles Fort the same way that we entered.   

 

If we are leaving at 5.45pm in the Summer or at 4.30pm in the Winter 

we might hear a bell.  One of the Tour Guides will ring this bell to let all 

the visitors know that it is time to leave.   

 

 

 


